2015.08.10
To whom it may concern

I am writing this letter to confirm that I have invited ABBAI RAGAVENDRAN to do Master program in my lab under University Scholarship, Kyung Hee University from September 2015 to August 2017 (two years). It is to inform that, during the whole period of his study all the tuitions & fees will be provided by the Kyung Hee University and I myself will bear all of his living expenses (580000 won each month for his living expenses). I believe that ABBAI RAGAVENDRAN will be a great addition to my lab as a researcher and look forward to have him in my lab.
Deok Chun Yang, Ph.D.,

Professor

Oriental Medicine Material & Processing,

Graduate School of Biotechnology,

Kyung-Hee University,

1 Seocheon-dong, Giheung-gu,

Yongin-si, Gyeonggi-do 446-701, Republic of Korea.

E-mail: dcyang@khu.ac.kr
Mobile: 0082-10-2483-5434
